ATLANTIC THE ATLANTIC REFINING COMPANY / ’
PETROLEUM PRODUCTS /
October 15, 1964

DOMESTIC PRODUCING DEPARTMENT MAILING ADDRESS:

P. O. BOX 2197
FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO
87401

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Attn: Mr. A.R. Kendrick

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Re: Atlantic Tribal 33~E
SW NW (Unit E) Section 33, T-32N, R-16W
San Juan County, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

A copy of the "Application for Permit to Drill" for the subject well is
attached. This application was mailed to the U.S.G.S. in Durango on
September 25, 1964. This is a jointly owned lease and Atlantic had not
obtained a "Designation of Operator," from Standard of Texas. Mr. Jerry
Long with the U.5.G.S. verbally approved drilling this well after Mr.
Dubitzky with Standard, stated that the designation would be sent.
Apparently Mr. Long has not recieved the "Designation of Operation,"

and therefore, has not sent a copy of the "Request to Drill to the New
Mexico Commission."

Also, a copy of the lLog of Oil and Gas Well is attached.

Yours very truly,




